TOWN COUNCIL — AGENDA REQUEST FORM

THIS FORM WILL BECOME PART OF THE BACKGROUND INFORMATION USED BY THE COUNCIL AND PUBLIC

Please submit Agenda Request Form, including back up information, 8 days prior to the requested
meeting date. Public Hearing requests must be submitted 20 days prior to requested meeting date to
meet publication deadlines (exceptions may be authorized by the Town Manager, Chairman/Vice Chair).

MEETING INFORMATION

Date Submitted: December 13, 2018
Submitted by: Matthew Casparius
Department: Parks & Recreation

Speakers: Girl Scout Troop 10762
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CATEGORY OF BUSINESS

Appointment: ]
Public Hearing: ]
New Business:
Nonpublic: []

Date of Meeting: January 10, 2019

Time Required: 10 minutes
Background Info.
Supplied: Yes: DI

3
]

PLEASE PLAGE AN “X“ IN THE APPROPRIATIE BOX))

Recognition/Resignation/
Retirement:

Old Business:
Consent Agenda:
Other:

Do O

Consideration for Donation to Watson Park

TITLE OF ITEM

DESCRIPTION OF ITEM

Girl Scout Troop 10762 would like to build and install an outdoor hopscotch court at Watson Park.

REFERENCE (IF KNOWN)

RSA: Warrant Article:
Charter Article: Town Meeting:
Other: N/A

EQUIPMENT REQUIRED (PLEASE RLACE AN “X”IN THE APPROPRIATE BOX)
Projector: [] Grant Requirements: []
Easel: ] Joint Meeting: ]
Special Seating: ] Other: []
Laptop: [] None: []

CONTACT INFORMATION

Name: Melissa Delay
Phone Number  (603) 801-4524

Address
Email Address

16 Franconia Drive

melissadelay@gmail.com

Town Manager: Yes [] No:_[]  Chair/Vice Chair: Yes [] No: []_
Hold for Meeting Date:

07/06



TOWN OF MERRIMACK

PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT

116 NATICOOK ROAD

Merrimack, New Hampshire 03054

Telephone (603) 882-1046 FAX (603) 883-5335
MEMO

TO: Eileen Cabanel, Town Manager

FROM: Matt Casparius, Director of Parks & Recreation

DATE: December 13, 2018

SUBJECT: Girl Scout Project Proposal

Hi Eileen,

On Wednesday, November 28th; members of Girl Scout Troop 10762 presented a project
proposal to the Parks & Recreation Committee. They would like to build an install an outdoor
hopscotch court and would like to place it at Watson Park. They chose Watson Park over any
other location because wanted to provide an additional passive recreation opportunity for people
to do within the park. The hopscotch court would be made out of painted patio paver stones
which would be embedded and inch or two into the ground so that it wasn't a tripping hazard.

They are flexible in the location within Watson Park but in talking with the Parks & Recreation
Committee was utilizing a flat area directly behind the Gazebo.

The Parks & Recreation Committee feels that his project would be a valuable addition to
Watson Park and are recommending it to the Town Council for approval.
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